
 

 

 

PROVIDER NOTICE: JULY 09, 2024 
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Regionalized IBHS VBP Bonus Payment Alert 

This notice is to inform all Regionalized Intensive Behavioral Health Services (IBHS) providers that 

Regionalized IBHS Value Based Payment (VBP) bonus payments for services provided in calendar year 

2023 will be distributed in July 2024.  

Each Regionalized IBHS provider will receive an email detailing their individual performance outcomes as 

well as details about their bonus payment prior to the distribution of payment.  

Please contact CBH.VBP@phila.gov directly with any questions related to the regionalized IBHS VBP 

arrangement. 
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